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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF ECUADOR REQUESTING THE INCLUSION OF AN ITEM ON THE ORDER OF BUSINESS OF THE NEXT MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL ENTITLED “THE POLITICAL SITUATION IN THE SISTER FEDERATIVE REPUBLIC OF BRAZIL, TAKING INTO ACCOUNT THE DEMOCRATIC PRINCIPLES OF OUR ORGANIZATION.”
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The Permanent Mission of Ecuador to the Organization of American States (OAS) presents its compliments to the Chair of the Permanent Council of the OAS and has the pleasure to request the inclusion of an item on the order of business of the next meeting of the Council entitled “The political situation in the sister Federative Republic of Brazil, taking into account the democratic principles of our Organization.”

The Permanent Mission of Ecuador to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Chair of the Permanent Council of the OAS the renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., May 22, 2017
Chair of the Permanent Council of the 
  Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.

� EMBED Word.Picture.8  ���





� FILENAME  \* MERGEFORMAT �CP37767E03�








_953622076.doc




PERMANENT COUNCIL



